
27/10/2018 

MS Marjorie Colman 
- 24 Island PDE 
North Narrabeen NSW 
marjcolman@ozemail.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

As a family carer of one of the current residents of William Charlton Village I would like to 
mention the current difficulty of visitor parking at that Village because the residents are no 
longer able to park beside the roadway leading into this proposed development ie behind the 
existing independant living units and have been instructed to park in the visitor parking out the 
front. According to this proposal these parking spots are to be altered during the development 
which might possibly cause further problems.
I do hope that the residents of William Charlton Village are taken into consideration during this 
construction. They are elderly and many are frail. This is their home.
A second minor point is with the plans for the new development. I realise that the views to the 
south are wonderful but that is also a cold aspect and I'm not so sure that there has been 
sufficient consideration of the amount of northern winter sun coming into those living units -
something which would make a big difference in the comfort of the seniors. 
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